	FULWOOD METHODIST CHURCH
                                  – Sunday Club Registration  Form 2022/23

	First name(s)
	Surname


	Sex (M/F)
	Age (on 1st Sept 2022)   
	School Year
	Date of birth


	Address
Postcode

	Telephone (day)                                            Mobile
                   (eve)
Family e-mail*
Name of mother /father/carer

	Details of medical conditions which may require emergency treatment 
(eg, asthma, allergies, epilepsy or heart condition)
Description
Action / Medication to be taken

	Emergency Contact  
           

	Has your child any special needs that it would be helpful for us to know about?
Any special dietary needs?


	I give permission for                                               to take part in the normal activities of this group. I understand that a separate permission will be sought for activities taking place outside the normal meeting times of the group. 
We may occasionally take photographs of the children to form part of our display work or to put on the church website/ Facebook (secret) site, please let us know if you do not wish your child’s photograph to be used. 
 This information will be retained in a secure form for use by church officers. You may occasionally be contacted about activities at Fulwood Methodist Church
To opt out please contact Janet Wales or Revd Jane Wild. A copy of the Managing Trustees' Privacy Notice can be found at https://www.tmcp.org.uk/about/data-protection/managing-trustees-privacy-notice
Signed                                                                                              Date
Please return to Janet Wales ( 07525206189) or any of the Sunday Club leaders. Email electronic copies to  janet.wales@gmail.com 
Please contact janet.wales@gmail.com for more information about our secret Facebook site. This gives information each week about our activities.



Fulwood Methodist Church – procedures for collecting children and young people in the event of fire. (September 2022)
If there is a fire or fire alarm, the leaders will take the children and young people out by the nearest safe exit. This will usually be:
Bright Sparks  (Under 5s – but not crèche) meeting in the Sycamore room – out of the back door to the fire assembly point in the rear car park. Parents and carers should collect their children from the car park.
Children meeting in the Cedar Room will be taken out by the fire door and along the outside of the hall to the tree outside the front of the hall furthest away from Garstang Road. Parents and carers should collect their children from here and take them to the fire assembly point at the corner of Watling Street Road and Garstang Road.
Children and young people meeting in the Copper Beech or Willow Grove will be taken out by the front door and meet by the tree furthest away from Garstang Road. Parents and carers should collect their children and young people from here and take them to the fire assembly point at the corner of Watling Street Road and Garstang Road.
Please make sure that leaders know you are collecting your child as they will have a register with them to make sure all children are accounted for. If it is deemed unsafe for children to wait by the trees they will be taken to meeting area on the corner of Watling Street Road and Garstang Road.
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